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v Bollig, Helwig, C., Johnson, Kopras, Olson, 
Walton, Wedig, K., Webber, Fritz 

v Happy Bucks:  Zalucha, Wedig, Christian 
v Guest:  Steve Salerno  
Shawn and Gabriela are in Richland Center making a presentation on Ecuador. 

 
Ecuador relief fund has $3895 which includes $298 from Gabriela’s garage sale money and  
$1500 from the Waupun club. 
 
The International Committee would like to write 
grants for a water purification system in Portoviejo.  
We will write a District Grant using $3750 which 
will be matched.  Ecuador is planning about 20 
more purification plants so we may be working 
long range with World Grants in the future. 
Merideth will be coming home on June 8th with an 
open house on June 25th (2pm to 7pm) to 
welcome her home.  All members are invited. 

 
Steve Helwig talked about the Rotary Club and what will be needed at 
the Frolic.  The Chairman of the Frolic Committee is concerned that we 
might be overwhelmed by the amount of people who will be there due to 
the Steil Lumberjack Event.  It is recommended that we fine tune our 
menu.  Do we need more grills?  It is suggested that we utilize the entire 
building.  Rob says that more space we may be able to double 
production by increasing the space.  Mike suggests we not have grilled 
cheese sandwiches or cheese hotdogs because we cannot make them 
up ahead of time.  Should we have brats?  Make things even dollar 

amounts?  Students can get “Silver Cord” hours if they work at the Frolic for free.  Dixie is 
working on getting volunteers. 
 
Peggy and Tony made a presentation at the District Conference this weekend.  The District 
Governor asked them to talk about our Community Grants Program. 
 

 
 
Greeter for May: Paul Rux 
Greeter for June: Kurt Wedig.  
May 25th – Katherine Helwig 
June 1 - Board Meeting, Sjolinds 
June 1 – Business Meeting  
June 8 – Diane Gordon 
June 15 – Steve Helwig 


